
From: Gary Zikovitz   
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 9:36 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: March 22, 2022 Special Council Meeting - Appointment Ward 4 Councillor 
 
 
For consideration by Members of Council: 
 
My wife Michelle and I are long time residents of Richmond Hill who firmly believe that it 
is important to have councillors who can serve on Council in an effective and respectful 
manner. To this end we are offering our support for the appointment of Scott 
Thompson to the position of Ward 4 Councillor for the remainder of this Council term.  
 
We believe Scott posses the necessary skills and experience to effectivly represent the 
interests of residents in Richmond Hill and Ward 4.   
 
We had the oppourtunity to connect with Scott when dealing with some infill 
development issues that were impacting numerous residents in our City. Based on our 
interactions with Scott it was obvious to us that he was well informed on issues that 
matter to residents; and that he has the ability to listen and communicate in an effective 
and reasonable manner. We feel Scott would be an excellent addition to our current 
Richmond Hill Council.  
 
Best Regards  
 
Gary and Michelle Zikovitz 
44 Penwick Crescent 
Richmond Hill 
 


